
Please say, "No" to Pembina's plans for Pier 6.  Sure, we get a few jobs out of the proposal  (actually 
very few), but the negatives are overwhelming. We still don't know what the blast zone might look like 
in the event of an accident. We know trains derail -- four in the last four months. What of all the 
communities along the long rail route? What of the crowd attending a Blazers game with rail lines a 
stone's throw away. Do you really want us to say in the event of an accident, "Well, it seemed like a 
good deal at the time."? Portland is too great a city to agree to being in a sacrifice zone for the sake of 
the greed of the fossil fuel conglomerates. Please say, "No".  
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
Craig Heverly <heverlyjc@hevanet.com> 


